
From The Archives – Orangeville Fire Station Garden 

Welcome to the latter days of August and this month’s installment of ‘From the Archives.’ This month 

let’s look back on the Orangeville Fire Station Garden. Since this garden bed was established in the late 

1970s, it stands as one of the oldest garden beds tended by our society. As you can see from the first 

picture, it looked a lot different than how it is today. Just behind the bright, blooming flowers, you can 

see our original sign, by Mr. Vincer, proudly displayed.  

Now, nearly 50 years later, in a picture taken this summer, we can see that the garden has changed its 

appearance, but not its significance to our society. The garden bed still has many colourful flowers to 

enjoy. You can also see our modern sign marking the garden bed. This garden bed, along with the other 

10 garden beds maintained by our society are a testament to the dedication and commitment the 

Orangeville and District Horticultural Society has with our town.  

Vivian Petho – Archivist 

 


